
 

 
 
 

Dear Colleague, 
 
 
The Observatory Centre for Educational Development, Corvinus University of Budapest cordially 

invites you to an international conference entitled  
 
 

New Directions and New Opportunities of Quality Assurance in 

Adult Learning  

to be held on 

March 2, 2017, from 10:00 AM to 12:30 PM 

Venue: Corvinus University of Budapest, Main Building, Lecture Hall No 3. 

(1093 Budapest, Fővám tér 8.)  

The conference will be bilingual, we ensure English/Hungarian translation. 

 
 
Our Erasmus+ project entitled PRALINE – Peer Review in Adult Learning to Improve Formal and 

Non-formal Education is about to come to an end. On this occasion we are organizing a 

conference that involves national and international experts to provide an overview of new 

initiatives and inspirational good practices in the field. 

 

The aim of the project PRALINE has been to develop innovative and sustainable initiatives and 

activities for organizations involved in formal and non-formal adult learning/training that can 

support the quality assurance of training programmes conducted by these organizations. 

PRALINE emphasizes the importance of developing a culture of quality, and to this end provides 

a “user-friendly” tool that are informed by a new kind of attitude and new way of thinking: the 

European Peer Review method. Project partners have already completed the following tasks:  

 training of adult learning experts and instructors to use the new methodology developed 

in PRALINE; 

 piloting Peer Reviews; and based on the feedback provided by the participants in the 

pilot 

 reviewing and adjusting the Peer Review methodology. 

 



 

 

 

Our aim is to expand this conference into an opportunity for professionals involved in adult 

learning and quality assurance to exchange their ideas and share their opinion and experience 

with regards to the most important challenges and opportunities that characterize the field of 

adult learning in Hungary today.  Thus the programme of the conference is structured to make 

room – in addition to presenting the results of the project PRALINE and their potential 

adaptation within the context of formal and non-formal training in Hungary – to discuss the most 

important issues pertaining to adult learning. 

 

To participate in the conference, please fill in the registration form before February 28, 2017 

via  https://goo.gl/pu5vLN  

 

More detailed information about the project and its results can be found on the following 

website: 

http://www.praline-project.eu/ 

 

Should you have any further questions, please contact Orsolya Kurucz, project coordinator via 

email: orsolya.kurucz@uni-corvinus.hu  

 

We very much look forward to seeing you on March 2, at Corvinus University! 

 

Orsolya Kurucz and Lídia Vinczéné Fekete  

Corvinus University of Budapest 

Observatory Centre for Educational Development 
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